
 Trustee Goodman presented the following motion at the January 18 trustee 
meeting:   
  
I move to commission the Police Advisory Committee to assist the Genoa 
Township Police Department, the Township Trustees, Fiscal Officer and staff to 
research and make a recommendation to the Trustees on the physical location, 
and design of a new Police Station, and the best financing options to construct 
the facility. It is recommended that the committee commence meetings 
immediately, and present their findings to the Board of Trustees at their April 
5, 2018 meeting. 
  
The trustees voted unanimously to approve. 

OPENING REMARKS 
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• Art Reitz, President, Citizens Police Advisory Committee 

• Belinda Reed, Secretary, Citizens Police Advisory Committee 

• Charles Moore, Member, Citizens Police Advisory Committee, and President, 
Middlefield Banking Company 

• Joe Shafer, Director of Zoning and Development 

• Jeff Martin, Vice President, Citizens Police Advisory Committee 

• Kathleen Clark, Public Finance Principal, Fifth Third Securities 

• Paul Wise, Genoa Township Administrator 

• Pat Myers, Genoa Township Fiscal Officer 

• Robert W. Baird & Co., Inc. (to produce the bond information) 

• Dave King, Architect, Horne and King 

• Russ Ciballi, Deputy Chief, Genoa Police Department 

• Steve Gammill, Chief, Genoa Police Department 

• Gary Honeycutt, Chief, Genoa Fire Department 

• Joe Shafer, Genoa Township Director of Zoning and Development 

 

PARTICIPANTS 
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DESIGN OF A NEW FACILITY 
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DESIGN OF A NEW FACILITY 
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PHYSICAL LOCATION 
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FUNDING 
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CALL TO ACTION 
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We urge the trustees to act expediently and with the taxpayers in mind, the 
voters, and put this before our residents as a ballot issue on the November 
election.  
 
 

Thank you 


